
SAVE THE DATE
On the occasion of World Autism Awareness Day, 

the Permanent Mission of Argentina cordially  invites you to the presentation

of the “Programa Provincial de Santiago del Estero: Mejora Continua para

 el abordaje de personas con TEA (trastorno del espectro autista)” 

-Santiago del Estero´s Provincial Programme “Continuous Improvement in 

addressing the needs of people with ASD (autism spectrum disorder)-, 

followed by the screening of the movie “El Pozo” -“The Well”-

Tuesday, 1 April 2014 – 6 PM
Dag Hammarskjöld Library Auditorium, United Nations 

Please arrive by 5:15 pm at the entrance of 1st Avenue and 47th Street

Opening Remarks


